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Crypt   
Crypt Chapel 

STV   
St. Vincent de Paul 
Parish Church 

SS - 
55 Seel St, 
Missionaries of 
Charity 

RLUH - 
Royal Liverpool  
University Hospital   

CLERGY:  
PRIESTS: 
Canon Anthony 
O’Brien Dean 
Mgr Peter Cookson  
Fr Gerard Callacher 
Fr Liam Collister 

DEACONS: 
Rev Noel Abbott  
Rev Paul Mannings  

PAX CHRISTI 
Pax Christi, the International Catholic Peace 
Movement, will set up a stall and photographic 
display in the foyer of the main entrance to the 
Cathedral on Sunday 9 August between 10.30am 
and 3.30pm.  Pax Christi works for peace and 
reconciliation, and has a presence in 15 
countries - promoting non violent solutions to 
conflict and alternatives to war.  This year it 
celebrates 70 years as a movement born out of 
the ashes of the Second World War.  Please 
come and visit the stall and find out about their 
work. 
	
  
TWO CATHEDRALS’ HONEY 
Please note that we have just taken a new 
delivery of the famous Two Cathedral’s Honey in 
the Cathedral Gift Shop.  It won’t last long!  Get 
yours now for £5.50 per jar. 
 
CATHEDRAL RECORD 
The Cathedral Dean is having a break from 
writing the Cathedral Record during the month of 
August.  He will return in September! 
 

JOB VACANCY 
Parish Administrator  
St Luke the Evangelist, Whiston, Liverpool  
Salary £8.00 per hour  
Permanent, 15 hours per week  
To be worked over 3 days each week  
(Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday,  
9:00am-2:00pm)  
25 days holiday pro rata, pension and salary  
exchange scheme available. 
An opportunity has arisen for a highly skilled and 
experienced administrator to work in the parish 
office based at St Luke’s Presbytery, Whiston.  
The successful candidate will be required to 

provide high quality administrative support in all 
aspects of administration on behalf of the 
Parish and will work closely with the parish 
priest, Fr Peter Fox. Candidates must have 
empathy with the ethos and mission of the 
Roman Catholic Church and a commitment to 
the work of the parish, pastoral area, schools, 
the local community and other parish groups.  
To apply for this post, please complete an 
application form which can be downloaded at; 
http://www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/jobs 
Alternatively, you can request an application 
pack from Gillian Sener on 0151 522 1101. 

PLEASE NOTE 
That the usual 9.00am Mass on Friday at St 
Vincent’s will replaced with a Requiem Mass at 
10.00am on Friday 14 August. 
 
ST CLARE 
Celebrates her Feast Day on Tuesday of this 
week.  She was the Founder of the Poor Clares 
and was born in Assisi.  Aged 18 she was so 
moved by the preaching of St Francis that she 
joined him, renouncing all her possessions and 
took the habit of a nun.  Clare never left her 
convent and was distinguished as one of the 
great medieval contemplatives, devoted her 
community, practicing Francis’ ideals including 
his love of nature. 
 
VISITING CHOIR 
We warmly welcome this week our visiting choir 
from Penzance, under the direction of David 
Gridley, who will be singing at Mass on 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday of this week 
and at the Solemn Mass and Choral Evening 
Prayer next Sunday. 
 
	
  
	
  

9 August 2015   19th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Mass Intentions Received 

Cathedral news 
	
  

  

	
  

	
  

WEEK COMMENCING: 9 August 2015 Mass & Service Times 
All services take place in the cathedral unless marked otherwise 

Helen Wills (RIP), Gerard Webb (RIP), Holy Souls, 
Mary Baxter (Wedding Anniversary), Patrick 
McDonagh (Birthday Anniversary), Amanda 
Stamboli (RIP), Edith May Brindle (RIP), Anita and 
Jonathan Brown (Wedding Wishes), Arthur Joseph 
Callaghan (RIP), Mary Jacob (2ND Anniversary), 
Phyllis Ingham (RIP), Terry Clarke (RIP), Joe 
Lofthouse (RIP), Jonathan Buttrick, Bridget McCann 
(RIP), Mary Burke (Birthday Anniversary), Vincent 

O’Toole (RIP), Kathleen O’Toole (RIP), Terry Clarke 
(RIP), John Donnell (RIP), May (RIP), Mary O’Brien 
(1ST Anniversary RIP), Phyllis Ingham (RIP), Brian 
Morris (RIP), Gerard Riley (RIP), Tom Gillespie 
(Anniversary), Elizabeth and James Lawloe (In 
Memory), Jane Douglas (In Memory), Debbie 
McDermott (RIP Anniversary), Ruth Blessed (Exam 
Congratulations), Tony Barrow (Intention), Phyliss 
White (RIP).    
 

 

 

 

	
  
Sunday 9 August 
19th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
8.30am  Mass    
10.00am  Family Mass   Crypt  
11.00am  Solemn Mass 
1.00pm  Polish Mass   Crypt 
4.00pm  Mass   RLUH 
7.00pm  Mass   Crypt 
 

Monday 10 August 
St Lawrence 
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass  
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 
5.15pm Mass   
 
Tuesday 11 August 
St Clare 
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass  
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 
5.15pm Sung Mass    
 

Wednesday 12 August  
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass 
9.00am  Mass  
(The Almond & Kirwin Families)  STV 
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 
5.15pm Sung Mass    
    
  
 

Thursday 13 August 
Transfiguration of the Lord 
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass  
9.00am  Mass   SS 
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt  
5.15pm Mass   
 
Friday 14 August 
St Maximillian Kolbe 
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass 
10.00am  Requiem Mass  STV 
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 
5.15pm Sung Mass    
 
Saturday 15 August 
8.45am Morning Prayer 
9.00am  Mass  
6.00pm  Vigil Mass (Philly Abdul) STV 
6.30pm  Vigil Mass  Crypt 
 
RECONCILIATION (Confession)  
Monday - Friday:  
Following the 12.15pm Mass Crypt 
Saturday: 
11.00am – 12noon   
3.30pm - 4.30pm 
	
  

Tel:  0151 709 9222           

Email:  enquiries@metcathedral.org.uk          @LiverpoolMet 
	
  



	
  	
  

	
  

	
  

ST VINCENT’S 
LOTTERY 
NUMBERS 
For week commencing 1 August. 
Winning numbers are 1, 3, 4, 8, 9, 
and 11.  Prize was £900. There 
were no winners.    Next week the 
prize money will be £950.  
 

HOPE+ NEWS 
We are still a very long way from 
achieving our #FillTheseShelves 
objective.  As we are so busy at 
present, as fast as donations 
come in they are going out again.  
If you can make any donation of 
food or toiletries from our lists we 
would be very grateful; however 
at present we really need tinned 
fish, pasta and curry sauce, long 
life fruit juice, and UHT milk.  
Please be as generous as you 
can and leave any items in the 
Food Bank bin which is at the 
back of the Cathedral and the 
Crypt.  Many thanks for your 
generosity. 

STUDENT HOUSE 
From September a new student 
residence in the cathedral 
convent will be offering the 
support of a shared common life 
and a Christian setting for study, 
run by Chemin Neuf Community. 
For applications & enquiries email 
18-30.uk@chemin-neuf.org or call 
Kate on 07866 794 363. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
VOLUNTEERS 
REQUIRED 
 

Beanstalk is a national children’s 
literacy charity that supports over 
1,400 children in the North West 
through recruiting and training 
reading helpers. Each reading 
helper supports 3 children, on a 
one-to-one basis for at least a 
school year and therefore 
provides much needed 
consistency and support to the 
children. Volunteers go into 
school twice a week during 
school hours for 90 minutes on 
each occasion and sessions are 
a mixture of literacy, conversation 
and play. Sessions are therefore 
child-led, and aimed at 
encouraging the children and 
boosting their reading skills as 
well as their wider emotional 
wellbeing and confidence. 
Training and a DBS check is 
provided as well as ongoing 
support from Beanstalk. For 
further details please telephone 
0151 7224743 and email 
merseyside@beanstalkcharity.org.uk 
 
CAR BOOT SALE 
The next one will take place on 
Saturday 12 September.  Ring 
now to book your pitch.  Pitches 
are only £10.  Please note that 
we hardly have any good quality 
items to sell on our stall.  
Remember that any money we 
raise from the stall goes directly 
to the Cathedral.  Please have a 
good clear out and donate to us 
anything that we can sell.  We 
are particularly pleased to 
receive furniture so if that old 
table and chairs or settee is 
taking up room in your garage let 

us know!   Many thanks. 
 
 
 
ANNUAL COMMUNITY 
MASS 
Please note that the date for the 
Annual Community Mass will be 
on Sunday 13 September 2015 at 
11.00am.  This is an occasion for 
all of our community to come 
together to pray for one another 
and the work of the Cathedral.  
You are all invited. 
 
JOURNEY IN FAITH 
This is a process of discernment 
for anyone who may be interested 
in becoming a Catholic. It is open 
to those of any faith, religion or 
world view. We meet on Monday 
evenings from the end of October 
until March. At that stage those 
wishing to be received into the 
Church are welcomed at the 
Easter Vigil. Throughout the 
process (and it is a process rather 
than a programme or syllabus) 
there are presentations 
accompanied by space to pray, to 
reflect and to discuss. There are 
no written assessments or 
examinations! We aim to gather a 
group any time from now. Would 
you like to join us? 
Contact: Deacon Paul Mannings 
p.mannings@rcaol.co.uk 
 
SUMMER ORGAN 
RECITALS 2015 
Every Saturday throughout the 
summer.  They start at 2.00pm.  
No admission fee but there will be 
a retiring collection. 
Saturday 15 August. 
Jack Spencer – Queen’s 

College Cambridge 
Recital includes works by Bach, 
Wagner, Pachelbel, Whitlock and 
Litaize. 
A native of Yorkshire, Jack Spencer 
has left his homeland behind, and has 
spent a gap year as organ scholar at 
Rochester Cathedral. Prior to this he 
was organ scholar at Leeds Minster. 
From next month, Jack will be taking 
up the junior organ scholarship at 
Queens’ College, Cambridge, where he 
will also attempt to read for the Natural 
Sciences tripos. He currently studies 
with Stephen Farr, having previously 
learnt with Graham Barber, Daniel 
Justin and Thomas Leech. As well as 
masterclasses with other eminent 
performers, he was fortunate enough to 
have participated in the masterclass 
with Dame Gillian Weir at Hexham 
Abbey as part of last years IAO 
convention. In March of 2013 he took 
his ATCL diploma in organ 
performance, in which he received a 
distinction. He has been lucky enough 
to have played in many of the 
cathedrals and college chapels in the 
UK, as well as famous instruments in 
America and Continental Europe. An 
active recitalist, venues this year 
include the cathedrals of Southwark, 
Bradford, Ripon, and Rochester. Jack 
is an advocate of lesser known works 
from the organ repertoire, and, among 
other things, is performing Whitlock’s 
rarely heard Organ Sonata in C minor 
twice this year. Beyond music and 
science, in his very scarce free time, 
Jack enjoys reading, travelling, 
cooking, and historic motor sport. 

 
 

Last week’s collection: £965.00 

PIAZZA CAFÉ 
0151 707 3536 
 

Fine Food, Speciality Coffees, 
Continental Beers and Wines 
 

Monday – Saturday 
9.00am – 5.30pm 
Sunday 
10.00am – 4.00pm 
Located in the  
Cathedral Visitor Centre 
	
  

GIFT SHOP 
Inspirational Gifts and 
Souvenirs to choose from. 
 
Monday – Sunday 
10.00am – 4.00pm 
 
Located in the  
Cathedral Visitor Centre 
 
0151 707 3525 
giftshop@metcathedral.org.uk 
Giftshop@metcathedral.org.uk 

GOLDEN BOOK OFFICE 
0151 707 2107 
t.lundbeck@metcathedral.org.uk 
 
The 5.15pm Mass on the first 
Friday of every month will be 
offered for all those who are 
recorded in the Golden Book. 
 
Monday – Friday 
10.00am – 3.30pm 
	
  

Open Monday-Saturday: First Admission: 10.00am Last Admission 3.30pm 

Crypt Admission Charges: £3 Adults, £8 Family (2 adults + 2 children) £2 School Parties (per person) 


